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Imaging in Developing Countries

Special Interest Group
Contact: Andy Creeden (idcsig@yahoo.co.uk)

IDC-SIG launches unique website at www.idcsig.org
The Imaging in Developing Countries Special Interest Group (IDC-SIG) today (11th December 2006) launched its new website, which promises to be an invaluable resource for those interested in supporting the advancement of radiography and radiology in less developed countries.
The website, thought to be the only one in the world dedicated to imaging in developing countries, aims to support the sharing of information, ideas and best practice amongst those working to support imaging and radiography across the developing world.
The site is already packed with useful information but it is hoped that others will help it to grow by submitting their own content.  Reports on visits to overseas hospitals, photos, news articles, relevant links etc. are all needed – in fact anything that might be useful to others undertaking or thinking of undertaking similar projects.  The more that users of the site contribute, the better the site will become.
Richard Evans, CEO of the Society and College of Radiographers praised the new site, saying:
“The enthusiasm and commitment of radiographers who want to make a difference in developing nations finds a natural channel through the IDC-SIG. This new website is attractive, easy to use and will continue to develop as a vital focus for communication and resource for all members of the profession who want to find out more and get involved. [The author] has done a fantastic job to create and populate the site. I hope that many others will now help it to grow.”
Sandy Yule, CEO/Secretary General of the ISRRT echoed these comments:
“I have been involved with the IDC-SIG since its inception and am delighted to see the new website is now fully functioning. I am sure that the website will provide much needed and useful information and will be an excellent source for information which may not be available in other areas. The ISRRT supports such initiatives and I look forward to continuing co-operation with IDC-SIG.”
For more information about the IDC-SIG and its activities, visit the new website at www.idcsig.org or contact idcsig@yahoo.co.uk
